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Comments:  

It is my pleasure to strongly support Mr. Mark Wong nomination to the Enhanced 9-1-1 
Board.  I feel that Mr. Wong will be able to provide the Enhanced 9-1-1 Board with 
valuable information and leadership from his extensive business and City and County of 
Honolulu experience. Mr. Wong led the largest Hawaii-based IT firm, as their CEO, and 
specialized in large systems for not only private but federal, state and local 
government.  Also his leadership of the IT Department of the City and County of 
Honolulu has brought about numerous improvements for the City.  He also has 
extensive board and community experience which displays his willingness to serve 
organizations for the public’s benefit. I believe his leadership and participation on the 
Board will help advance Hawaii to the next generation E-9-1-1 system for the state.  I 
fully support Mr. Wong’s nomination.  
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